ANNESSA HARTMAN
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
HOUSE DISTRICT 40

Oregon House of Representatives

June 26, 2025

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House

Oregon House of Representatives
State Capitol Building

Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on HB 2087 A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I’m writing to declare a potential conflict of interest regarding my vote for HB 2087 A. The bill
increases the maximum tax credits available for individual development accounts, which I
oversee as part of my employment at the Native American Youth and Family Center.

Sincerely,

Representative Annessa Hartman

State Representative — Oregon House District 40




